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Please vote no on HB2025 

Oregonians are taxed enough already.  

This bill likely adds another Billion $ dollars to the backs of taxpayers.   Oregonians 

already are capped out on taxes for welfare and social programs that have pushed 

Oregon to be a welfare state.   Reform spending!  Stop adding more taxes. 

 

 


